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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 1, 2024 

Friday 15th March - 3pm 

Whole School Assembly 

Thursday 21st March 

SchoolPix Photography 

Friday March 22nd Y5/6 ISS - 

AWAY 

Friday 22nd March Easter 

Raffle Drawn 

Tuesday 26th March - KHPS 

Cross Country Y3 - Y6 

Thursday 28th March - Last 

Day of Term 1 

School Finishes 2.25pm 

Term 2 

Monday 15th April 

First Day Back 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome to Week 7, only 2 weeks to go until our Easter break. I hope all families 
enjoyed the hot weather last weekend and were able to enjoy a cool dip in a pool 
or beach somewhere! 

Cyber Safety Project Day 

Today our students participated in the Cyber Safety Project Day 
where they learned about how to stay safe online including where 
to go for help, how to play and learn safely online, how to manage 
and report cyber bullying, and much more. Please spend some 
time following up with your children regarding this information 
session so we can work together to ensure our students are informed and know 
how to use digital platforms safely. Please also stay on the look out for parent  
information sessions in the newsletters. 

NAPLAN 

Yesterday our Year 3 and 5 students sat their first NAPLAN Test. 
We are very proud of all our students and their accomplishments 
and would like to remind families that NAPLAN is simply one  
element of academic assessment at one point in time and does 
not define students' capabilities or potential. Best of luck to all of our Year 3 and 5  
students with the remainder of NAPLAN Assessments.  

School Photos 

Next Thursday the 21st of March is school photo day. Please 
ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform. If you are 
ordering a family photo please do so by 5pm on Wednesday 
20th March. 
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Harmony Week, World Down Syndrome Day and World Maths Day 

Next week we are celebrating some exciting events! Harmony week is the  
celebration of inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone  
by recognising our diversity and learning about other cultures and backgrounds. 
Classes will be participating in activities to celebrate this throughout the week. 
World Down Syndrome Day is on Thursday the 21st of March, however due to School Photos, we will be  
acknowledging this day on Friday the 22nd instead. Students, teachers and families are encouraged to wear silly 
socks to bring awareness and show their support.  
Lastly, World Maths Day is Friday the 22nd of March. Classes will be participating in a special maths challenge on 
this day to celebrate. 

Road Safety 

A reminder to all families when dropping of your children to ensure they exit 
the car on the footpath side and NOT in the middle of the road, this is  
extremely dangerous and there is a very real concern a child will be hurt if 
this practice continues.  

Moonee Valley City Council patrol the streets in unmarked cars and take photos of illegal parking and you will be 
fined as per the infringements on the last page of the newsletter. 

Easter Raffle 

Good Luck to all families who have returned your raffle tickets, a reminder these are 
$2 each or 3 for $5, prizes to be drawn next Friday 22nd March at a special assembly. 
Tickets available in the newsletter or from the office. 
Baskets will be available to view at tomorrow afternoon’s assembly. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend 

Rosie Valentine - Assistant Principal 
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PE @KHPS 

Moonee Valley Council—Move in March 2024 

Keilor Heights Primary has signed up to participate in Moonee Valley Council’s ‘Move in March’ program 

which aims to promote physical activity when travelling to and from school. Join in by collecting a Challenge 

Card from the school office, and mark each day your family walks, rides, scoots or skates to and from school.  

Return your completed Challenge Cards to the office at the end of March to go in the prize draw. Prizes  

include: 

- 10 x $100 Rebel sports store vouchers 

- Ascot Vale Leisure Centre family passes 

- Keilor East Leisure Centre family passes 

- Queens Park Pool family passes 

- 50 water bottles. 

You can still participate if you live too far to walk all the way, just park a few blocks away from the school and 

walk part of the way to and from school!   

To plan your route to school, check out Moonee Valleys school maps, just enter our schools name in the 

search button and it will show you our Active Path routes to school, School Crossings and Walking School 

Bus routes www.mvcc.vic.gov.au/live/my-neighbourhood/schools/    

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmvcc.vic.gov.au%2Flive%2Fmy-neighbourhood%2Fschools%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cchristopher.matton%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cdcc3251308c543ef475c08dc32882cd2%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C6
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SPECIALIST AWARDS 

Whole Class 56B  Excellence in Italian 

Whole Class 34A Excellence in Performing Arts 

Whole Class F1B Excellence in Visual Arts 

Whole Class 2A Excellence in Physical Education 

Student Class Being For 

Inka C F1A Aspiring in All Learning Areas 

Alex H F1B  Having a Wonderful Start to School & Aspiring to Do Her Best Every Day 

Asha S F1C Her Positive Attitude Towards Her Learning 

Leif R F1C His Positive Attitude Towards His Reading 

Oliver D 2A Always Showing Great Responsibility When Working in the Classroom & Being Well Organised 

Fotini B 2A Always Showing Great Responsibility When Working in the Classroom & Being Well Organised 

Danny H 2B Working Hard to Build His Writing Stamina 

Sarah A 2B Adding Great Adjectives & Verbs in Her Recounts 

Karina W 34A A Focused Effort in Her Learning 

Rana E 34A Aspiring to Be an Excellent Role Model Through Actions 

Avaya P 34B Challenging Herself in Class, from Experimenting with Different language in Writing & Sharing Her Thinking 

Benjamin K 34B Thinking Carefully About the Choice of Language He Uses in His Writing to Engage the Reader 

Leah H 34C The Consistent Effort that She puts into All Her Learning Tasks & Increasing Confidence in Class Discussions 

Jackson G 34C Willing to Give Things a Go With His Learning & His Kind & Caring Way Helping Others in Our Classroom 

Ivy M-B 56A Being an Outstanding Leader & Role Model for Her Peers 

Ardin S 56A Being a Constant Contributor to Discussions & Aspiring to Improve His Reading Skills 

Alexandra K 56B Her Kindness & Willingness to Help Her Peers & Resilience When Faced with Challenges 

Artemis K 56B Her Consistent Positive Attitude Towards Activities in Class & Resilience When Faced with Challenges 

Shanelle N 56C Always Taking Responsibility for Her Learning & Giving Everything a Go 

Iuvino F 56C Being a Respectful Class Member & Always Including Others 

Jack B 56D Writing a Fantastic  Sizzling Start to His Story 

Clarabelle S 56D Being a Friendly & Helpful Class Member 
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REGISTER NOW OR FIND OUT MORE: 

 
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/  

https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/
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